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got to hear the news, I couldn't keep
myself from crying. It was the worst day of

my life. My mother was 89. I knew that
next time, I wouldn't be able to protect

her. I also knew I was a different person. I
realized I was going to be the one living
with this. I have two good children. The

house phone rang at 10 a.m. It was
Norman Vincent Peale, the minister who

had preached to President Kennedy on his
death bed. "We've got to get you to the
cathedral for the funeral," he said. "They
will never fit a hearse in the side streets

around here. "I know it isn't easy to see the
funeral through all the hysteria. But you
have to go to protect the children. You

have to be there for the country. "You are
a strong man and you can do it." Little did I
know, in those words, was the first of many
words of wisdom. I am eternally grateful to
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the American nation and its people. Just
don't get too close to the Christian faith
because it does have a history of its own
when it comes to murderers. It may be a

part of my story, but it isn't the whole
story. There are a few turning points along
my life's journey in which that chapter took

over. Those were time on the set of a
movie playing two parts to a performer in
the middle of a fight when he pulled out a

gun and held it to my head. It would be the
last time I knew that I was in immediate

danger. The gun had a silencer on it, which
might have saved my life. Later that day,
the news came that Donald was dead. He
was 59, and I am 72. When I got to hear

the
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